
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE 
CITY COUNCIL OF THE 

CITY OF FREEPORT, TEXAS 
 
 
Some members of the City Council will be attending the Candidate Forum, 
sponsored by C.C.F to be held at 10:00 am- 12:00 pm on Saturday April 10, 
2021 at First Methodist Church, 1600 West Broad, Freeport, Texas. 
 
There is a potential for a quorum of the Freeport City Council to be present at 
this event. 
 
No action will be taken by the City Council of the City of Freeport, Texas, 
during this event. 
 
 
 
 
____________________________ 
Betty Wells, City Secretary 
City of Freeport, Texas 

 
 


